
Letter to School Board 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[School Board's Name] 

[School District's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Commentary on Proposed Policy Changes 

Dear Members of the School Board, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my thoughts on the proposed changes to 

the school board policies regarding [mention specific policy or topic]. As a concerned member of 

the community and a parent of [number] children attending [School Name], I believe it is 

essential to share my perspective on these important matters. 

Firstly, I appreciate the board's efforts to [mention any positive attribute of the policy change], 

but I am concerned about [specific concerns related to the policy]. In particular, I believe that 

[explain your reasoning or provide examples]. 

Moreover, the proposed changes could impact [discuss broader implications such as student 

performance, community involvement, etc.]. It is crucial to ensure that [mention any suggestions 

or alternatives you might have]. 

Thank you for considering my comments. I believe that open dialogue is vital for our 

community, and I urge the board to take into account the diverse perspectives of parents and 

stakeholders when finalizing these policies. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


